Daly, Julia Rutherford

From:

James Selbert < jselbert@warren-selbert.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 06, 2017 1:46 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Hoop Strucure Ordinance

Attachments:

IMG_4571.jpg

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Here's another photo of hoop structures installed in the just past few month off Harris Grade Road. They are proliferating quickly and should be subject to environmental review.

Sincerely,

Jim Selbert



James H. Selbert President Warren & Selbert, Inc. jselbert@warren-selbert.com 805 963 0776

